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The board of directors (the “Board”) of Procurri Corporation Limited (the “Company”, and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that the Group has recently 
discovered a IT security incident where a group of cyber criminals gained unauthorised access 
to its IT network and deployed a ransomware attack. Investigations on the incident are still 
ongoing. An impact analysis was performed, completed, and documented according to 
confidentiality and operational continuity requirements. Relevant regulatory authorities have 
been notified. 

 

Upon discovering the incident, the Group took immediate action, including disconnecting its 
systems from the network and hiring IT security experts to help handle and investigate the 
incident. Customers continue to be serviced with little current disruption in delivery. 

 

The Group takes information security seriously and, as part of this process, it is conducting a 
rigorous review of the incident and its systems to ensure that the data it is entrusted with 
remains safe and secure. 

 

The Group is committed to maintaining trust between its businesses and all of its stakeholders 
– including its employees, customers and business partners. The Group is fully committed to 
responding to this incident transparently and proactively. The Group will provide further 
updates as and when there are new material developments. 
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